The Lord's Day

October 7, 2018 ~ 10:30 AM

Scripture for Meditation: "Now faith is the assurance of things hoped for, the conviction of things not seen." ~Hebrews 11:1(ESV)

Prelude How Deep the Father's Love For Us

Call to Worship Psalm 98:1-3

O Light That Knew No Dawn Hymn 25 WAVERTON

Invocation

Old Testament Lesson (Bible, p. 74) Exodus 34·1-9

New Testament Lesson (Bible, p. 1009) Hebrews 12:18-29

Silent Prayer of Confession

Assurance of Pardon

Hymn (insert) Poor Sinner, Dejected with Fear arr. K. Bowser & MP Jones

Prayers of the People

Offertory My Jesus, I Love Thee arr. D. Forrest PCC Choir

Hymn 731 Doxology OLD HUNDREDTH

Prayer of Dedication

Sin's Spread and God's Grace Sermon Rev. Lucas Dourado Text: Genesis 4:1-16(Bible, p. 3)

Hymn 305 Arise, My Soul, Arise LENOX

Heidelberg Catechism Q. 1 Confession of Faith Q. What is your only comfort in life and death?

A. That I am not my own, but belong with body and soul, both in life and in death, to my faithful Savior Jesus Christ. He has fully paid for all my sins with His precious blood, and has set me free from all the power of the devil. He also preserves me in such a way that without the will of my heavenly Father not a

hair can fall from my head; indeed, all things must work together for my salvation. Therefore, by His Holy Spirit He also assures me of eternal life and makes me heartily willing and ready from now on to live for Him.

The Lord's Supper

Deacon's Offering Blessed Assurance Hymn 693

How Sweet and Awesome Is the Place Hymn 469

ST. COLUMBA

Benediction

Silent Meditation

Announcements and Dismissal

As you enter the Sanctuary, please be considerate of others who are quietly preparing for worship. Please silence your cell phones before the service begins.

Communion Reminder: The outer ring of cups on each tray contains grape juice; all other cups in each tray contain wine.

We warmly invite our visitors to join us in the Fellowship Hall after the service for fellowship.

Nursery care is available for infants through age 3 in Rooms 2 and 4. Children aged 3-5 may attend Toddler Time in Room 5 during the Sermon. They may be dismissed just after the Offertory.

Adult Sunday School, 9:30 AM:

The Adult Sunday school class "How Shall We Then Live" will be taught by Pastor Clark. The class will meet in the Fellowship Hall.

Women's Sunday school class will meet in the Associate Pastor's office. They are using the book "Closer Than a Sister; How Union with Christ Helps Friendships to Flourish" by Christina Fox.

Sermon Application class meets in Room 6.

Evening Service, 6:30 PM:

Please join us for our regular evening service at 6:30 PM. Elder Harmon will be preaching from Colossians 3:1-4. The sermon title is "Raised with Christ".

Congregation Standing

Congregation Kneeling

SERVING IN WORSHIP TODAY

October 7, 2018

Worship Leader: Elder Armand Chenelle

Greeters: Bolliger

Deacon in Charge: Howard Craig

Ushers: Robert Hurlburt, Kevin Hilinski

Audio: Kris Popovitch Nursery: 9:30: Anita Hilinski

10:30 (Worship): Cody Barr, Monique Barr

Toddler Time: Cheryl Cabral, Megan Cabral

Coffee Clean-up:

Evening Audio: Sam Edwards Evening Nursery: Leah McGennis

October 14, 2018

Worship Leader: Pastor Bill Clark
Greeters: S/A Bassett family
Deacon in Charge: Randy Hershberger

Ushers: Jeff Hofmann, Christopher Caples

Audio: Kris Popovitch Nursery: 9:30: Kevin Hilinski

10:30 (Worship): Lauri Volkert, Samantha Hershberger

Toddler Time: Amy Bassett, Abigail Bassett

Coffee Clean-up:

Evening Audio: Shepherding Groups-Evening Nursery: No Evening Service

This Week at Church

Monday	1:00 PM	Ladies' Prayer Meeting at Ohlunds
Wednesday	1:00 PM	Pastor's Bible Study
•	6:30 PM	Pioneer Club & Teen Group
	7:00 PM	Midweek Recharge!
Thursday	10:00 AM	Ladies' Bible Study
,	6:30 PM	Ladies' Bible Study
Friday	7:30 PM	Kermit Gosnell Movie
Saturday	7:00 AM	Men's Covenant Group
•		Sisters in Strength Hike
Sunday	12:00 PM	Shepherding Groups

ANNOUNCEMENTS

COMING EVENTS

KERMIT GOSNELL MOVIE

There is a film opening for a one-day showing called Gosnell: The Trial of America's Biggest Serial Killer. Many of you know Kermit Gosnell is a notorious former abortion doctor responsible for murdering dozens of babies who were born alive and the subsequent lack of media coverage his case received. The film is showing on Friday, October 12th at 7:30 PM at the AMC Plainville 20, 220 New Britain Ave, in Plainville. Cody Barr is planning to meet anyone who wants to join them at the church at 5:45 PM and then head to the theater together at 6:00 PM. You can purchase advance tickets online at:

https://www.amctheatres.com/movies/gosnell-trail-of-america-s-biggest-seri-58066.

SISTERS IN STRENGTH HIKE

Hiking opportunity for ladies! Sisters in Strength are excited to announce an upcoming hike! The hike will be on Mt. Monadnock at Mt. Monadnock State Park in Jaffrey, NH, (monadnocktrails.com) on October 13th. The cost is \$4.00/day use of state park. The skill level is 2+ miles with some steep climbing and areas of exposed ledge (2 ½ -3 hrs). If you are interested,

please talk to Debbie Goodale or Laurie Warren.

PARENTS' NIGHT OUT

PCC will host its first Parents' Night Out on Friday, October 19th. We invite PCC members to drop off their children, who are 14 years old or younger, at the church for an evening of activities supervised by an eager and willing group of volunteers who have a desire to encourage our families. The event will last from 6:00-9:00 PM. RSVP's are required using office@coventrypca.church by noon on 10/12/18 so that we can make adequate preparations. Children should bring an appropriate brown bag snack or supper with them as we want to be very careful about any food allergies or nutritional preferences. *Come a little early this first time* as we will ask you to fill out a brief form with emergency contact information. Start making those plans now and enjoy!

CRUISE NIGHT (RHINE STYLE)

Thanks to you, Patsy and I enjoyed a delightful cruise along the Rhine at the end of August. It was truly the trip of a lifetime. Since people have been asking about the trip, we will give a brief report and show a few pictures. If you are interested, please come to the church on Friday, October 19th from 7:00-9:00 PM. Because we want to provide a few light refreshments, please let one of us know if you are coming. Patsy at Patsypureheart@hotmail.com or Brad at BradDEvans2018@outlook.com.

We hope to see you there. Thanks again.

Brad and Patsy

LADIES' TEA & TESTIMONY

Ladies: Our next Tea & Testimony will be on Saturday, October 27th at 2:00 PM. Our speaker will be Suneetha Madda. This is a great time to bring a friend to church to experience fellowship with other Christian women in a really nice way, so feel free to invite a friend along for tea! Babysitting will be provided.

MEN'S RETREAT

Please join us for this year's Presbyterian Men's Retreat November 2nd-4th at Pilgrim Pines in Swanzey, NH. We had a great turnout last year and will be blessed again by Pastor Brad Evans and Pastor Rob Hill as speakers. This Retreat is open to all men in the

Southern New England Presbytery. Please talk to Kevin Marr for more information: kevinmar95@gmail.com, 860-287-8032.

CHURCH/FAMILY NEWS

PICTURE DIRECTORY

We will be putting together a picture directory for Pastor Snyder, Shelley and their children to help them get to know their new church family. There are two ways to be included in the directory: If you would like to use a picture you have of your family please email it along with the spelling of each member of your family and your last name to Krispopovitch@gmail.com or you can sign up to have your picture taken October 7, 14, 21 or 28.

Any questions please see Mary Edwards, Joe Edwards or Elder Kris Popovitch

BIBLE STUDIES

The Wednesday afternoon Bible Study will be studying Mark 1:16-34. The Wednesday night Recharge will be studying 1 Peter 2:1-10.

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER NEEDED

Children's Sunday school is looking for someone (or two) to teach the 2 and 3 year olds. You do a short lesson with them and then a snack and playtime. Please contact Sharon Fox if you have any interest in this position.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Boxes are now available in the back of the Fellowship Hall for those who are ready to get started. They do not need to be returned until the beginning of November. See www.samaritanspurse.org for more details or ask Laurie or Scott Warren if you have questions.

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS

The food pantry is currently in need of the following items: canned soup, ramen noodles, cereal, juice, canned peas and carrots, mac & cheese, canned pears, pineapple, and fruit cocktail, peanut butter, pancake, muffin, and brownie mixes. Thank you for helping us provide for those in our church family and community!